November 3rd, 2011

To Who It May Concern ,

It is with great pleasure that I write on behalf of The Medicus Firm. LifePoint Corporation has had a long
standing relationship with The Medicus Firm, and they have helped a large number of our hospitals with
physician recruitment. We established a national agreement with them in 2009 where they helped with 43
of our hospitals while we built our in-house team. That year was very successful, and our partnership

- with The Medicus Firm was instrumental in us achieving our goals.

The Medicus Firm maintained several relationships with individual hospitals during 2010 and the early
part of 2011. We again approached them a few months ago for assistance with 11 of our facilities on a
corporate level, and they have come through with a number of interviews in key places in just a couple of
months. The placements from that activity are starting to occur rapidly, and we are very pleased that we
once again turned to them as a supplement to what we are doing internally.

The Medicus Firm recruiters bring a lot to the table in terms of experience, professionalism, and
expertise. Their communication has been fantastic with all of our facilities, and their written activity
reports at the corporate level have been very helpful with evaluating where candidate activity is occurring
and what issues need to be addressed.

The contract The Medicus Firm is very cost effective and is very flexible depending on what our hospitals
need. Ihighly recommend The Medicus Firm to clients with permanent physician needs

Sincerely,

To
Senior Director, Physician Recruiting
LifePoint Hospitals

103 Powell Court

Brentwood, TN 37027
615-372-8647
Todd.Wiltsie@LPNT.net
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